
 

 

Parish of Treat Missenden with Ballinger and Little Hampden 
 

Minutes of Annual Vestry Meeting held in the Oldham Hall on  
25th April 2023 at 7.30pm 

 
PCC Members present: Rev’d Malcolm Chalmers, David Harris, Laurence Clark, 

Sally Clark, Chris Nickless, Jamie Gairdner, Graeme Petrie-Brown, Rosemary Ladd 
Stephen Tanno 

 
The Vicar opened the meeting with a prayer 

 
1. Apologies 
 Apologies from PCC members were noted and accepted 
 
2. Confirmation that meeting was quorate 
 With 9 members of the PCC present the meeting was declared quorate. 
 
3. Approval of Minutes of the Vestry Meeting held on 26th April 2022 
 The minutes were approved with Sue Hawkins proposing the approval and 
 Vivienne Davis seconding. 
 
4. Matters arising 
 There were no matters arising. 
 
5. Election of Church Wardens 
 Brenda Harris had been nominated and seconded by Roger Fuggle  and  
 Rosemary Ladd and her election was unanimously approved. 
 
6. Confirmation of Honorary Wardens 
 There were no changes in the Honorary Wardens 
 Ballinger - Maggie Cameron and Anne Ellis 
 Little Hampden - Christopher Figg 
 The above were thanked for their continued service in their roles and Tricia 
 Neale (LLM)  was thanked for her continued service to the Church. 
 
7. Confirmation of Deputy Wardens 
 The following were confirmed as Deputy Wardens 
 Roger Fuggle, Martyn Green, David Harris, Emma Harris, Eddie Howells,  
 Chloe Lewis, Chris Nickless, Jane Ray, Keith Ray 
 These were thanked for their continued service. 
 
8. AOB 
 There being no other business, the meeting closed at 7.40pm 


